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I am strongly supportive of the regulations and oversight  this bill proposes. I have 

been familiar with the Primate Research Center for many years and am very 

concerned about some of their inhumane practices. We need this bill and its  

provisions to protect the animals safety and to protect Oregon’s reputation and 

integrity.  


